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C. & M. A. Fairview Park Kindergarten/ Nursery School Notice@21/22-41)
Homework collection arrangements

25" February, 2022
Dear Parents :

In response to the current community epidemic situation, our school will continue
to conduct classes on ZOOM until March 4th, and students will have summer holiday
from 7" March to 18" April in accordance with the government's instructions. | hope
that parents will understand and pay attention. Therefore, parents can go back to
school on 28" February (Monday) from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm to collect the homework ,
game sets, art work packages and return homework.(Students in the school bus
service do not need to go back to school to pick up the homework ,and the teaching
assistants and the school bus will deliver them to parents in the morning ,the time
when the school bus arrives home will be as arranged last time). In addition, due to
the continuous increase in the number of confirmed cases in recent days, for the
purpose of epidemic prevention, if parents are undergoing multiple mandatory tests,
they are kindly requested to collect and pay homework at the school only after the last
mandatory test is negative. It will not be considered late homework. For the above,

parents are kindly asked for their understanding and attention.

Yours sincerely,
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Lam King Mei Helen
The Principal




